Annual report from Snape Playing Field 2024.

Our playing field continues to be used by both old and young, from little ones on the swings,
football training and to older people walking dogs or just enjoying stretching their legs.

Our annual safety inspection identified a few minor faults with the play equipment these were
quickly rectified. The play equipment is also regularly checked by committee members. This year
we have purchased a battery operated power wash to clean both play equipment and the tennis
court.

The much used zip wire was removed by committee members as it was beyond repair. we’ve
spend many months searching for funds to have it replaced. Hopefully we have now achieved our
target, with funding from individuals, grants and money from the Parish Council. We have sourced
a new one that has metal posts that go into the ground, lengthening its life, with the rest made of
wood, it will also be longer than the original one, making the ride even more enjoyable.

The car parking area has been extended and a hardcore surface laid to allow for more cars to be
parked, this was funded by the Parish Council, who also continue to pay for the grass and hedge
cutting, as a committee we thank the P.C. for their continued support.

The tennis court continues to be frequently used, not only for tennis but
also Pickle ball !

Details to book the court for a session or to have an annual subscription are on the village website
www.snapevillage.info

The Playing Field committee are in need of new members, who will also become trustees, if you
feel like you could offer your help it will be gratefully received.

Maria Norman- Retiring Chair of the playing field committee
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